
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our 2019 Inter-House 

Mathematics Quiz was 

held on Thursday November 

21, 2019. The results are as 

follows: -  

 

Alexander House – 305 pts 

 

Marshall House – 305 pts 

 

Monplaisir House – 280 pts 

 

Representing the houses 

were: 

 

Monplaisir House 

Maria Bashity – Grade K 

Jeremie Dusauzay – Grade 1 

Christian Matthews–Grade 2 

James Harry – Grade 3 

Jasmine Dusauzay – Grade 4 

Shamir Phillip – Grade 5 

Tzar Augustin – Grade 6 

 

Alexander House 

Leon Blackman – Grade K 

Dale Khobi Elliott – Grade 1 

Selah Pretto – Grade 2 

Leslie Williams – Grade 3 

Layla Samuel – Grade 4 

Gianna Fortune – Grade 5 

Emilia Yang – Grade 6 

 

 

 

 

 

Marshall House 

Gianna Blanchard – Grade K 

Casey-Anah Campbell – 

Grade 1 

Sarah Fitz – Grade 2 

Alec Alfred – Grade 3 

Analeigh Caseram – Grade 4 

Ariejana Gokool – Grade 5 

Jayla Charlery – Grade 6 

 

The Mathematics 

Scavenger Hunt for the 

High School was won by 

Lucia Byrne and Jack 

Surage. 

Jayla Charlery and 

Shahealer Jules won for 

Grade 6 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

  

 

 

 

 

We applaud all students who 

participated in the Science 

Fair on Friday November 22, 

2019 from Kindergarten to 

the High School. Well done! 

Science Coordinators will 

now work with students to 

improve on the quality of the 

pieces selected for entry into 

the district level next term. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

End of Term 

Examinations 

Examinations commenced 

on Wednesday November 

27, 2019 for Primary 

School students. Kindly 

check your November 

newsletter for the 

schedule. 

 

 

 

 

 

All examinations end on 

Wednesday December 

4, 2019. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Party 

Our annual Christmas 

Party will be held on 

Tuesday December 10, 

2019. As is customary, 

Santa Claus will be in 

attendance to hand out 

gifts. To assist with this, 

parents of students from 

Toddlers’ Group to Grade 

6 are kindly asked to send 

in a gift costing no more 

than twenty-five 

dollars ($25.00) for 

YOUR child.  
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We ask that the gift be 

beautifully wrapped with  

 your child’s name clearly 

written, be sent in no later 

than Thursday December 5, 

2019. Contributions for the 

Christmas Party will be sent to 

you by the class teacher. 

Note to parents of the 

younger students: for your 

child’s safety kindly avoid toys 

with very small parts or with 

sharp points. We advise against 

the purchase of toy guns. Thank 

you for cooperating. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have over the years tried to 

instill in our students a spirit of 

giving and sharing. This year 

we have chosen to make this 

more meaningful to our 

students by helping to improve 

the quality of education for 

needy students.  

Our District Education Officer 

has assisted by identifying a 

school within our district with 

children who would benefit 

greatly from this gesture and 

the La Guerre Combined School 

was chosen. The Wish List is a 

separate attachment and will be 

displayed on the school’s notice 

board. 

We would appreciate receiving 

donations by Wednesday 

December 4, 2019. 

We thank you for your kind 

generosity and for supporting us 

in teaching our children the joy of 

sharing. The contribution to the 

school will be made on Monday 

December 9, 2019. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This is scheduled for  

 Wednesday December 11, 

2019 from 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 

p.m. for students from the 

high school.  

 Thursday December 12, 

2019 for from Pre-

Kindergarten to Grade 6 

from 8:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. 

promptly. 

On those two days there will NO 

classes for the students involved, 

including Toddlers. 

Students from Pre-Kindergarten 

to Grade K will be given 

appointments. For all other 

grades, the conference will be 

held on a first come first served 

basis.  

Parents will have no more than 

fifteen (15) minutes with any one 

teacher. SHOULD YOU 

REQUIRE ADDITIONAL 

TIME, AN APPOINTMENT 

MAY BE MADE FOR SOME 

TIME IN THE NEW TERM. 

 

 

 

Extra-Curricular Activities 

 

The week of November 25 – 29, 

2019 will be the last week for all 

Extra-Curricular Activities. 

There will be NO dance, karate 

or table tennis after November 

29, 2019. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~  

Canteen Bills 

Please note all canteen bills 

must be paid in FULL by 

Wednesday December 4, 2019. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~  

Fundraising 

Fundraising activities so far have 

been very successful and the 

High School has recently 

purchased a thirty-two inch (32”) 

television set for the department.  

Fundraising activities will 

continue next term to offset costs 

for graduation and other basic 

needs to students. We thank all 

who make contributions towards 

the sales. 

 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Reminder! 

This term ends on Thursday 

December 12, 2019 for all 

students. 

New School Term commences 

on Tuesday January 7, 2019. 

We take this opportunity to wish 

you all a Merry Christmas, 

Happy Holidays and all the very 

best for the coming year.  

     

 


